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Summary of the meeting of March 7, 2002
1.
Consideration of the draft resolution “Mobilization Allowance:  Modification of Staff Rules”


After a presentation by the Chair of the Working Group on Personnel Policy, Minister Delrose Montague, the Committee considered and approved, with amendments, the draft resolution “Mobilization Allowance:  Modification of Staff Rules,” contained in document CP/CAAP-2603/02.  It was also decided that the Chair of the Committee would submit it to the Permanent Council for consideration at an upcoming meeting. 

2. Consideration of the proposed program-budget for 2003

After a brief presentation by Mr. James Harding, Assistant Secretary for Management, the Subcommittee decided to refer the proposed program-budget for 2003 to the Budget Working Group for consideration.  It was also decided that the recommendations of the Working Group would be considered at the Subcommittee meeting scheduled for May 9, 2002.  This would allow the General Secretariat to process the data and translate the texts, enabling the Chair to present the report and the draft resolution on the 2003 program-budget in the four official languages of the Organization to the Preparatory Committee on May 15, 2002.
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